DEAR USMNEWS.NET

Dear usmnews.net,

Below are links to the <u>WUWF.org</u> website (NPR affiliate), in particular the video of

the last BOT meeting [Board of Trustees] on 11 JUN 13.

The opening sequence centers on Lewis Bear, who is the current chair of the UWF BOT. To his right is President Judy Bense and to her right is Lee P. Gore, then

called the General Counsel, more recently "Special Assistant to the President".

To Lewis Bear's left is Martha Saunders, Provost.

You can watch the whole thing, Part 1 and Part 2 and the Provost does not utter

an official syllable, if I recall correctly.

The video is better than a single photo, you can see how he talks and moves. Nice

tie.

Has anyone checked to see if he is still on the Mississippi Bar - any problems?

Astonishing lack of personal information available at first pass.

Name withheld by request

Dear Name withheld,

Thanks for the report. In response to your question, Lee Gore is still an active member of the Mississippi Bar. However, it was interesting to note that Gore

provided the following contact information:

Name:	Lee P Gore
Admit Date:	01/05/1978
Mail Address:	3003 SouthHaven Drive
	Hattiesburg, MS 39402

**Phone:** (601) 579-7500

Fax: (601) 579-7555

Email: <a href="mailto:lgore@uwf.edu">lgore@uwf.edu</a>

Status: Active

The telephone and fax numbers provided are for Maura McLaughin Law Office. However, the "mail address" is for Mr. Gore's residence in Hattiesburg, MS. The email address is the UWF email address found on the UWF General Counsel's webpage.